APPROVED

Charter Township of Bangor Fire Department Infrastructure Committee August 8, 2022 2:00 p.m.

PRESENT: Karie Wardynski, Tim Banaszak, Colleen Maillette, Rob Glenn, Mike Sarnowski, Ed Martin

K. Wardynski called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.

Moved by T. Banaszak, supported by C. Maillette, to approve the July 11, 2022, committee minutes as presented. Motion carried – All in favor.

Info from a few engineering firms had been disseminated to the committee and there were no questions on the samples provided. K. Wardynski is still waiting for some more info from additional firms. C. Maillette brought up the number of medical runs performed by the fire department and suggested thinking about a bay for an ambulance. Discussion took place on Basic Life Support and Advanced Life Support, which would be required to transport with an ambulance. T. Banaszak brought up the possibility of contracting with a local ambulance company to house a rig and staff at our fire station.

After Chief Glenn contacted the State about securing the Michigan State Police Post at 405 N Euclid, he was made aware of a recent survey which depicted an easement claimed by MDOT covering a significant portion of the property. He is currently working with the State on the exact terms of the easement.

As instructed at the last meeting, K. Wardynski discussed the sale of the property at 1000 W North Union with Township Assessor, Tod Fackler, and Township Building Official, Tim Mark. Since the property is currently zoned as residential, both suggested demolition of the current fire station and selling the property as vacant residential land.

The next meeting was set at 10:00 a.m. on September 12, 2022.

Being no further business, the Fire Department Infrastructure Committee Meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.

Submitted by,

Karie Wardynski